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Re: February, 2015 Report 
 
1. Title I and State Compensatory Education –Currently we have 
257 students who qualified for this program. This number drives our 
funding for Title 1 and SCE. 
2. Discipline – We had two HS students assigned to DAEP for 13 
days. Both students’ last day in DAEP was February 2nd. They are back 
in class.  
3. PSLA and Instructional Leaders Advisory Committee – On 
February 4th, I attended these two meetings at the ESC. 
4. School Improvement Webinar - On February 5th I participated in 
a webinar hosted at the region center on time on task – teaching bell 
to bell. 
5. SHARS Training – Sunray has to have a trained SHARS person. 
SHARS is a federal reimbursement program for students who have 
special needs and qualify for health related services. On February 12, 
I participated in the 6 hour training webinar. 
6. Instructional Leadership with Brenda Foster and Lola West – 
On February 25th, Mrs. Foster and Mrs. West met with the other 
members of the admin team. We planned the campus based 
professional development on Framing the Lesson. Principals will be 
providing campus training for our teachers based on the data 
collected from our data walks. 


